
The year has been a good one for Cringleford Hub as Covid stopped having such a huge impact on 

our activities and the things we helped to support. 

During the past year we have been running… 

Bounce and Rhyme Toddler Group  

This resumed after the pandemic and met weekly throughout the year as a place for young children 

and their adults to come and meet and get chance to be together. 

Cringleford Assembly  

This is a monthly place for people to get to meet their neighbors and think together about what life is 

all about.  It meets on a Sunday morning in Cringleford School Hall and there is always coffee, 

croissants and craft as well as lego and challenges to give people of any age chance to engage not 

just with the them of the day but also with each other.   

Jubilee Picnic 

As one of the events to mark Queen Elizabeth’s platinum jubilee we hosted a bring your own picnic 

with jubilee themed games and music.  This was a great success with people from all over the 

community as we gathered with games and picnics to celebrate the Jubilee.  A particular shout out to 

all those who dressed as a monarch, to those who brought (and shared!) a platinum pudding and to 

the school who allowed us to move inside when it became clear the afternoon was going to be very 

wet indeed. 

Christmas with the PTA 

This year The Hub combined with the School PTA’s Christmas event to share a fun filled evening of 

carols, games and other Christmas Music with some amazing things put on by the PTA as part of it. 

Pancakes 2023 

We once again had some great pancake races on Pancake day with some very competitive 

participants from the school! A huge thank you to Cringleford Tescos who supported this community 

event with prizes and helping out on the day. 

Tim 

At the end of February we say goodbye to our Community Pioneer Revd. Tim Yau.  Now if you have 
been to a Cringleford Hub event, been giving sweets by a well lit angel on Halloween. Flipped a 
pancake outside the school, been to watch a children’s film at the Willow Centre, been to a large 
picnic on the green, or been part of a whole host of organizations and initiatives you have been 
impacted by  how Tim has been working in this community. Tim has been working across the 
community for almost 6 years and he, and his whole family, has been an amazing blessing to both 
the community and the church.  Tim left his roles in Cringleford to start his new post of Interim 
Priest in Charge of the Sprowston Team Ministry on the first Sunday of March.  We are delighted 
that Tim will continue to live in Cringleford while he takes on this post and we look forward to still 
seeing him around the area even if his work is elsewhere.  This will impact the work of the Hub going 
forward – most immediately with the cessation of Bounce and Rhyme but we look forward to still 
being a community building presence in Cringleford. 

  

 


